
SUPPORT FOR PROPOSAL 170 

The 500 pot limit should go into effect this 2023 fishing season. North peninsula has seen a major uptick 
in participation as well as record harvest numbers. 

If this limit does not go into effect immediately, It will be the only area without a pot limit, opening the 
door to a flood of vessels showing up with high amounts of pots.  The last two years have seen 
participation of large out of state vessels that come and feast on a fishery we depend on to support our 
families and Alaskan way of life!   This species has already taken a beating the last three years.  Lets get 
this done today!   500 pot limit set for 2023. 

Thanks you for your hard work! 

Diego Castillo  

F/V Lucky Island, Unalaska , AK. 
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